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County of Solano

and the
Solano Sheriff Custody Association

2022 Memorandum of Understanding Negotiations

Solano Sheriff Custody Association
Subject: Deferred Comp

Associations Interest: The Association is interested in making this a true benefit to the
employee and their future.

Proposal:

6.7 Deferred Compensation

A Deferred Compensation Program as established by the Board of Supervisors is available to
employees employed in regular or limited-term positions. Such programs are hereby incorporated
by reference.

To encourage County employee participation in the deferred compensation program, the County
will contribute a dollar for dollar match up to a maximum of Hve-dollars4$5-08) one hundred

actively enrolled in the deferred compensation program.



